

Hazelwood Baptist Church

May 7, 2023 Bulletin

Sermon Passage

May 7, 2023

1 of 4 5/10/2023, 3:38 PM

Transitional Pastor Pat Panepinto "What a Day" Revelation 19:11-16

Bulletin

Visitors . . . please fill out a Connection Card

We would love to get to know ALL who worship with us! Connection cards can also be used to submit prayer requests. Members and visitors are always welcome to call the church office at (314) 731-2244 to submit a prayer request. If you call after hours (after 4:30 pm), leave a message for Mark.

Children's Church (1st grade thru 5th grade)

Children's Church is available during our 10:45 am service. Children are dismissed after our Prayer Time (just before the sermon). Parents - please remember *prompt pick-up* is much appreciated by our faithful teachers!

Women's Bible study: Join Elizabeth Kurrelmeyer on Wednesday's at 6:30-8:00 pm in Room #118 (or via zoom, use Meeting ID: 862 0775 0884 or Dial by your location: 312-626-6799). We will be studying some "bad girls of the Bible" (such as Eve, Rahab, the woman at the well) primarily utilizing the Bad Girls of the Bible book and videos by Liz Curtis Higgs to help guide us. No books are required, just bring your Bible!

New Adult Sunday School Class: We began a new Adult Sunday School class TODAY in Room #118. This class will be taught in Spanish! We will be studying the Gospel of John, and will be led by Steve & Andie Wehmeyer and Jeimmy Rodriguez. This is an extension of ministry from our Wednesday night ESL classes. We are inviting anyone who would like to study God's Word in Spanish. All are welcome to join us!

Saturate USA: Everyone is needed to come **THIS Saturday**, May 13th at 10:00 am to the gym. We will divide up into teams, get our maps and door hangers to go out and hang on more doors in the community! All are welcome to join and help saturate Hazelwood!

Week 35 Giving Report & April Averages:

Budget Giving: \$401,670 S.S.: 152 Budget Goal: \$398,000 Worship: 233

Ladies Craft: Want to make your own earrings? We are having a Craft Day on Saturday, May 20th at 10:00 am in the Youth Room. Cost is \$4 per lady. We will make at least one pair, perhaps more depending on attendance. Please sign up in the East Foyer by Sunday, May 14th. Come and have fun!

2023 Graduates: We want to honor graduates of 2023 on Sunday, May 21st. If you are graduating from high school or college and want to be recognized that day, please send the following information: name, school graduated from, future plans and one picture to be used in service to Drew (drew@hazelwoodbaptist.com).

2 of 4 5/10/2023, 3:38 PM

Baby Dedication: Join us on May 28th, at the 10:45 am service as a couple of families dedicate their babies to the Lord!

Car Show 2023: Our annual car show is approaching on Saturday, June 17th. Volunteers are still needed to assist with the show with several jobs. Help is *especially needed* to set up on Friday and take down Saturday after the show. Sign up sheets are located in the West Foyer. Also, please take some flyers and give out to your friends and family!

Pictures for Church Database: With Pastor Tim coming, we need to get as many pictures of our members into our database to help put names with faces. Please, help by sending in a most recent photo of you and/or family to the office. These pictures will not be going on social media!

Grief Share: Deb Treat is hosting a 13 week Grief Share class every Tuesday in the Youth Room, 1:00 - 3:00 pm. Everyone is welcome to join in.

Thank You Pastor Pat and Patty for 22 months of faithful ministry! You are loved!

Hello!

The HBC Car Show goal is to make connections with our guests and start conversations that will lead to and include sharing in a way that will fulfill the Mission statement of Hazelwood Baptist Church!

Today, during our prayer time, we ask that you or a family member pick up a car. Each car has the name of a registered car show participant. We ask you to pray for that person that is written on the car, between now and the car show.

There are two ways that we plan on reaching out to the car owners. One way is throughout the day visiting with them and second, during the dinner after the show. A short "sermon" sharing with the guests is presented during the dinner.

Please join in by picking up a card, praying for the participant and visiting with them at the car show on June 17th.

Also, a quick reminder that we need more muscle to help set up Friday morning and take down Saturday after the show. We also have many other volunteer opportunities that are available. Sign up sheets are in the west foyer.

Thank you, Dan Abel

Hazelwood Baptist Church

office@hazelwoodbaptist.com 314-731-2244

3 of 4 5/10/2023, 3:38 PM

https://hbc-hazelwood.faithlifesites.com

4 of 4